
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Consultation on Proposed School 
Admission Arrangements 

2020 to 2021 Academic Year 

 
This consultation runs from  

26 November 2018 to 18 January 2019 

 

To view the proposals please visit  

www.telford.gov.uk/admissions 

 

 

If you have any comments to make on this consultation please send them via email to: 
admissions@telford.gov.uk  
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